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Dear Ms. Stuttard 
 
City of Liverpool Swimming & Water Polo Club 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Swim England North West Limited Board of Directors, at the 
meeting held on 25th July 2023 approved the updated Constitutional Rules of City of Liverpool 
Swimming & Water Polo Club for the delivery of the following disciplines: Swimming, Water Polo, 
Masters and Open Water. 
 
Following the formal approval of the Rules by the Swim England North West Region they can be 
implemented at any time subject to their acceptance by the members of City of Liverpool Swimming & 
Water Polo Club In addition they are approved for a maximum period of four years from the date of 
the meeting unless City of Liverpool Swimming & Water Polo Club makes changes to the constitution. 
 
Many congratulations on a successful submission of the constitution and I wish the club every success 
in the future. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
 
David Burgham 
Chairman 
Governance Committee 
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